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Senate Committee on Judiciary: 

I call upon you ALL to VOTE NO on SB 348. 

 

The proposed Senate Bill 348, repeals Ballot Measure 114 and legislates yet another 

new set of laws.  This bill is terrible and will make criminals out of law-abiding citizens 

who wish to exercise their Second Amendment rights and protect their families.  It will 

do absolutely nothing to stop the criminals in an ever-increasing crime-rate era where 

our borders remain open, millions of unvetted individuals have entered this country, 

and most citizens feel we are on the brink of WW III.  

 

There are so many instances where the use of firearms have "saved lives" and 

prevented tragic crimes.  I implore you to do that research before thinking of stripping 

away these unalienable rights provided to us in our 2nd Amendment right to bear 

arms.  Criminals do not typically apply for permits or sit through training classes, nor 

do those uncaught individuals crossing our borders daily.   

Please OPPOSE 348. 

 


